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Dear Valued Client,  

The world is still changing by the hour during this COVID pandemic outbreak. Many travel bans are being 

eased or lifted and some countries still extend their current travel bans. Airlines slowly start up their network 

again, although with lower capacity. Our daily update informs you in short about the latest information.  

Please note that unexpected travel cancellations are taking place and airlines status may change at any 

given time without prior notice. The enlisted information is based on the officially announced governmental 

travel restrictions and quarantine measures, updated via our ATPI Alerts. 

Below is a summary of the latest updates, please be aware it is not a complete overview of all current travel 

bans and restrictions. 

Areas & airports opening or softening restrictions  
 

EUROPEAN COUNTRIES: 

• No updates 

AFRICA: 

• No updates 

 

MIDDLE EAST: 

• No updates 

AMERICAS: 

• No updates 

ASIAN / AUSTRALIAN COUNTRIES: 

 

• No updates 

 
AIRLINES / TRAIN: 
 



  

  

• Europe, United Arab Emirates: Airlines will restore flights to, from Slovakia as ban completely 
lifted. 

 
Areas, airlines & airports imposing further restrictions 
 
AIRLINES / TRAIN: 

• No updates 

AREAS & AIRPORTS: 

• Ukraine: Update: Government imposes temporary ban on most foreigners from entering country until 
28 September, extends lockdown measures until end of October. 

• Bangladesh: Update: Biman Bangladesh Airlines extends suspension of international flights until 15 
September. 

• Nepal: Update: Kathmandu Valley lockdown extended until 2 September. 

• Mongolia: Official Travel Advice: U.K. reports all flights and rail routes canceled, other travel 
restrictions caused by COVID-19. 

• Europe, Norway: Update: Norwegian government to impose mandatory quarantine for some visitors 
mid COVID-19 concerns. 

• Israel: Update: Lockdown in Gaza extended until 30 August due to increasing COVID-19 cases. 

• Chile: Security Message: U.S. Embassy reports about changes to COVID-19 related quarantine 
measures. 

• Argentina: Emirates suspends flights from, to Buenos Aires amid COVID-19 pandemic. 

• Belgium, France, French Guiana, Mayotte: Belgian government bans nonessential travel to areas 
in France because of increase in COVID-19 cases; list includes French Guiana and Mayotte. 

 
(Source: ATPI Alerts) 

Please stay informed by subscribing to ATPI Alerts. 

This information is up to date at the time of publication and is subject to change without prior notice  

The above (as uploaded in ATPI Alerts) are the most recent and urgent travel news. However, we suggest that you also 

follow the below links including updated news for any country of your interest. 

IATA: https://www.iatatravelcentre.com/international-travel-document-news/1580226297.htm 

Travelport : https://www.travelport.com/sites/default/files/2020-08/airline-policies_0.pdf 

Most importantly, make sure to safeguard your own health by following general hygiene rules and avoiding 

social gatherings. Responsibility is the key to overcoming those hard times and returning back to normal the 

soonest possible.  
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https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/QJUoCO7zcOAG7Ktj-Dk7
https://protect-eu.mimecast.com/s/OVkLCP1AT64ljximb3GL
https://www.travelport.com/sites/default/files/2020-08/airline-policies_0.pdf

